Children in Class FKS and Class FCS


Tuesday 30th April 2019
Dear Parents

In order to keep up to date with the children’s curriculum developments, we hope you will find the following information useful.

Please continue to visit Tapestry and Twitter to keep up to date with the activities and the learning that is taking place in Foundation.

This term we will start to get changed into PE kits. Please can your child bring a named kit into school. This will need to be in school every day.
White tee shirt/white shorts/socks/plimsolls or trainers 


Swimming will start to take place as the term progresses and the weather improves. In Foundation the children will swim on Monday and Friday afternoons. If you would be available to help support the children with swimming, please inform your child’s class teacher. Everyone helping will be asked to have a DBS check which will be organised by the school office staff. We will wait for the weather to improve and the pool to warm up before we start to swim so children do not need to bring their swimming kits in yet. Further information regarding swimming will be sent to you nearer the time.
Everyday your child will continue to bring home a reading book.  Some of the children may still benefit from you discussing the story with them first and then need some encouragement to notice any tricky words. The children can attempt to blend the words that are phonically decodable.  Other children may be feeling confident enough to ‘have a go’ at reading the text straight away.  Don’t forget to write a comment in the reading diary as this gives an indication to the teacher whether the book has been read or not and also whether they were successful or had any difficulties.  

Regarding sun cream use – It would be helpful for children needing sun cream daily, to have it applied at home in the morning.   A further top up can be applied providing the child’s sun cream is in school (please label your child’s sun cream bottle).  On particularly hot days we will support the children to apply the cream before lunch.  We will keep the sun cream in school until the end of term.

Sunhats are advisable – named please.  They don’t have to be school coloured.  All protection from the sun is good.
As parents you are always welcome to come and see us about your children if you have any anxieties, though after school is preferable to before school.

Best wishes,
The Foundation Stage Team (
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